
NIDA is issuing this Notice of Special Interest
(NOSI) to highlight the urgent need for research
on the 2019 Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV, also
known as COVID-19). NIDA is especially
interested in research collecting and examining
data on the risks and outcomes for COVID-19
infection in individuals suffering from substance
use disorders.

DEPLOY TECHNOLOGY TO HELP
VULNERABLE PEOPLE ISOLATED

BY COVID19

DEADLINE: 31/03/2021

MÁS INFORMACIÓN SOBRE LA CONVOCATORIA
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https://www.idival.org/es/
https://www.drugabuse.gov/
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-DA-20-047.html

